
September 2019 

 

Please limit NON-Emergency calls  

between 1:00pm and 2:40pm 

 

Mrs. Washington K-2 

j.washington@owenschristianacademy.com 

Ms. Hamilton K-2   

k.hamilton@owenschristianacademy.com 

Ms. Nesbitt K-3  

k.nesbitt@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. Mitchell K-3  

e.mitchell@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. White K-4  

c.white@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. Owens K-1st  

a.owens@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. Richardson K-1st  

l.richardson@owenschristianacademy.com 

 

Contact a Teacher 

November 2nd     ZOOM PTA Meeting 5 pm 

November 3rd     Election Day-School Closed 

November 13th   Tag Day $5.00 per student 

November 25-27 Thanksgiving Break-School 

Closed 

November 30th    ZOOM Executive Board 

Meeting 5 pm 

____________________________________ 

Tuition payments made easy! 

We are excited about using FACTS  

Management as our system provider for 

our tuition payments! Log on to  

www.factsmgt.com today to setup 

your account. 

Owens Christian Academy 

PTA Monthly Newsletter 
 
 

“A School Where We Put God First To Gain Knowledge.” 

3377 Ridgeway Street 

North Charleston, SC 29405 

owenschristianacademy.com 

P:843.744.5087  F: 843.744.0789 

In efforts to help keep everyone safe, if your child becomes sick with a fever 

of 100.1 or higher or showing signs of becoming sick by coughing, sneezing, 

or nasal drainage, please keep them home to recover.  

OCA’s COVID-19 Safety Procedures 

• Cleaning high-traffic areas throughout the day. 

• Checking temperatures of everyone in the building periodically 

during the day before and after entering the building. 

• Asking parents to keep their child home if they are sick or be-

coming sick. 

• Increased handwashing during the day. 

Thank you for choosing OCA as your preferred academic institution 

for your child! 

November 2020 





 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

November 6th—Brighton Richardson 

November 7th—Kal-El Kemp 

November 11th—Geneva Gathers 

November 19th—Mariya Mitchell 

November 25th—Phenix Middleton & Kennedy Harris 

Birthdays are special and we love to celebrate them! If you would like for your 

child to acknowledge their birthday with their class, sending balloons for their 

classmates is a great way to celebrate! Students are able to express their indi-

viduality by wearing their regular clothes for their birthday. We ask that you 

give the Lead Classroom Teacher at least a two day reminder notice.  
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We are in need of volunteers to join various committees for our 

PTA organization. If you would like to join a committee, please e-

mail owenscacademy@gmail.com for all interests regarding PTA 

committees. We appreciate your willingness to help make OCA 

the greatest place for our children to be educated! 

Help us keep OCA safe 

by doing the following: 

If you will be arriving late 

with your child, please 

call the front office at 843-

744-5087 to let us know. 

 

DO NOT park in the 

space in front of the 

center gate. This is a 

safety hazard and can 

result in a fine by the city. 

 

Make sure your child has 

on the approved OCA 

uniform EVERY DAY. 

We are a nut-free zone. 

We will NEVER serve 

your child peanut butter 

products or any products 

with nuts in them. 


